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           Thursday 27th September 2024 

 
AGM and meeting Tuesday 1st October at 6.30p.m. 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome back to school, we hope you all had a lovely summer break. For those joining the school or those of 
you who haven’t heard of us we wanted to explain a little about FAFF …. 
Who are we – FAFF - Friends and Family Fundraising Committee are a group of parents and staff who work hard 
to raise money for the school. We do this by putting on various events.  
Some of the events we put on last school year were:  

• Roses and chocolate sales for loved ones at valentines 

• Easter Bingo  

• Mother and Fathers’ Day crafting sessions.  

• Christmas and Valentines discos  

• Summer fete 

• Film night  

• Attended the local markets running tombola stalls 

• Fancy dress sales 

On Tuesday 1st October at 6.30p.m, we will be holding our AGM at school and would like to invite you to attend. 
This is also the opportunity for you to become involved in our friendly committee, we are always looking for 
more committee members to help. You may also like to be considered for the positions of chair, treasurer or 
secretary.  

School budgets are under pressure like never before so the fundraising that FAFF does makes a real difference 
to the opportunities we can provide for the wonderful children at Market Rasen C of E Primary School. 

Straight after our AGM we will hold our first meeting and we look forward to seeing new faces and organising 
the next successful year of raising funds to support our wonderful pupils and school. 

Everyone is welcome to join whether your child has been here for many years or if they are new to the school. 

We hope to see you at the meeting. 

Yours Faithfully, 
 
The FAFF team 
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